
Music
In music, we will be explore how images can be 
created by music. We will then plan, create and 

perform a class composition.

Science / Outdoor Education
This half-term, Year 4 are looking at states of 

matter. The children will learn about the 
different states of matter – solids, gases and 

liquids. They will also learn about 
temperature and the changes between the 

states. We will also begin to explore the 
water cycle.

English
This half-term our focus text will be Macbeth 
During this unit we will learn about the life of

William Shakespeare. We will first be focusing on 
writing play scripts using the correct structure and 

dialogue continuing to use adverbs to convey 
verbs effectively. Then we will move onto  writing 
informal letters. Our non-fiction writing focus will 

be a  newspaper report. In reading, we will be 
continuing to learn inference skills. We will also 

learn how to identify the main ideas in a text and 
how to summarise these.

Year 4
Curriculum Map

Spring 1

Maths
During this half term, we will be continuing 
learning about fractions and strategies for 

multiplication and division. We will be 
focusing on the relationships between 

decimals and fractions. We will then move 
onto statistics where we will collect and 

represent continuous data in a line graph.

Computing
This term, the children will be learning how to 
edit photographs. The children will focus on 
cropping, re-colouring and cloning to create 

a Bayeux Tapestry inspired artwork.

Art
In art, we will be exploring the works of the 
Bayeux Tapestry. We will be learning about 

the history behind the tapestry and the 
historical artists who created it. We will draw 

and sketch animals and people in our own 

section. 

Spanish
In Spanish, we will be learning about shapes 

and describing the position of shapes. We will 
additionally be learning the correct names for 

body parts.

Physical Education

RESPECT
In Respect, we will be focusing on understanding 

ourselves as a learner and taking responsibility for 
our actions at home and school. Additionally, we 
will be learning about making decisions and how 

these can impact others.

The Children will be doing gymnastics and invasion 
games this half term. In gymnastics, we will look at 
further developing balancing and travelling  skills . 

We will then use these skills to create a short 
sequence combining, travel, balances and shapes. In 

invasion games we will look at passing accurately 
and moving into space in a game.​

History
In history, we are learning about Anglo-Saxon Britain. 
They will be able to understand why the Romans left 

Britain and how the Anglo-Saxons successfully 
invaded. We will examine and artefacts found locally 
and discuss what they tell us about life then. We will 

explore the significance of Saint Cuthbert. 


